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3rd Teacher Meeting
Preparing and hanging
warning signs and
signs for electricity
saving in schools and
homes.
Conducting the “1 hour
without electricity”
event.
Making a story
completion activity on
electricity saving.
Preparation of New
Year's greeting cards.

What We
Did?

3rd Teacher
Meeting
We held our 3rd teacher meeting on
December 7. At the meeting, we
evaluated the November events,
planned the events to be held in
December, and determined the Web
2.0 tools to be used.
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Warning Signs
About Electricity

Our students hung the warning signs
they prepared about Energy Saving

at the relevant places in their homes
and in our school

1 Hour Without
Electricity
On Wednesday, December 15, it is aimed
to raise awareness about energy saving
by using electricity at a minimum level at
any time of the day.
During the 1 hour spent without electricity,
books were read, family games were
played at home, songs were sung to the
accompaniment of instruments, and
shadow games were played by turning the
lack of electricity into an opportunity.
The photos taken during our activities
were displayed on our digital board.

https://padlet.com/morepowerlessenergy/mn0wt4niv09ac5zd
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Story Completion
Our students hung the warning signs
they prepared about Energy Saving
at the relevant places in their homes
and in our school

New Year's
Greeting Cards

All the teachers and students involved in
the project prepared a New Year's

greeting card for their friends at other
schools and sent it via e-mail.


